
BIE ESEA Flexibility Request Documents 

BIE is requesting flexibility from certain provisions of NCLB. BIE has prepared a draft 
Flexibility Request outlining reforms designed to improve the quality of education for 
students attending BIE-funded schools. The Flexibility Request is being widely 
circulated for stakeholder input. Please access the document and provide feedback by 
June 30th for use in revising the document before submission to the U.S. Department of 
Education. 

Related documents: 
 

 Summary of BIE ESEA Flexibility Request (13 pgs.) 
 Draft BIE ESA Flexibility Request 

 

http://www.bie.edu/cs/groups/xbie/documents/text/idc-018497.pdf
http://www.bie.edu/cs/groups/xbie/documents/text/idc-018498.pdf

